
Information was offered about taking home leftover food by providing food containers and educational 
flyers at the welcome reception involving food and drink held during the G7 Agriculture, Forestry and 
Fisheries Ministers' Meeting held in April 2023.

A food container for 
takeaway leftover food with 
logo “mottECO”.

Of the 200 containers, about 170 were used for takeaway.
＜A flyer detailing points to note 

when taking leftover food home＞


